
Sem 1 Mid-Term Schedule 2024 for 7th - 10th Grades

Mon, Dec 16 Tues, Dec 17 Wed, Dec 18

7:55 - 
8:05

Homeroom Homeroom Homeroom

8:10 - 
9:40

7A Math - ​
      McDaniel/ Rivet
7B Eng Lang - Raiford
8th History - Courtney
9&10 Spanish I/II -   ​
          Stumpf (#304)

7A  Life Sci - Duval 
7B  Literature - Raiford
8th Eng Lang (Courtney)
9&10 Geom - McDaniel/Rivet

—---------------------------------
9th Non Testers - Jordan
(Do not have geometry)

7A History - Courtney
8th Spanish I (JH) - Stumpf (#508)
8th & 9th Alg I  - McDaniel/Rivet 
10th English II - Raiford           

—-------------------------------------------
7B - Jordan (in cafe’) 
8th & 9th Non Testers - Smith
  (Do not have Alg I or Span I (JH))

9:55 - 
11:25

7A Eng Lang -​
      Raiford/Fussell
7B Math - McDaniel
8th Earth Sci - Smith
9&10 History - Courtney

7A Literature -​
      Raiford/Fussell
7B History - Courtney
8th Math - McDaniel
9&10 Env Sci - Duval
—---------------------------------
8th Non Testers - Jordan
(Do not have Math 8)

7B Life Sci - Smith
8th Literature - Courtney
9th English I - Raiford/Fussell
   

—-------------------------------------------
7A - Mattei (in McDaniel’s room)
10th - Stumpf (in Jordan’s room)

11:30 Dismissal Dismissal Dismissal

Dear Parents of 7th - 10th Grades,

Based on the schedule above, your child will have Mid-Term Exams on December 

16th, 17th, and 18th. Since all 7th—10th graders will take Mid-Term Exams, students 

will be released at 11:30 a.m.  If your child has to make up a test due to an excused 

absence, you can bring him/her at 8:00 a.m. on December 19th and pick up your child 

when he/she finishes testing. 

If you have already ordered lunch for those days, we will get their lunch from The 

Blvd before your child leaves school. There will be no Aftercare on these days for 7th - 

10th graders.

Due to some students’ school schedules, a few students will have slightly different 

testing schedules. These students will receive a testing schedule on colored paper by 

Friday, December 6.

Thank you for preparing your child for these exams and for a wonderful first 

semester.  If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Monistere at 

mmonistere@courtneycs.org.


